
 ALC Statement on Honour to Infrastructure Department Secretary Mike Mrdak  

The Australian Logistics Council congratulates Mike Mrdak, Secretary of the federal Department 
of Infrastructure and Regional Development, on being awarded an Officer in the General Division 
of the Order of Australia.  

“Mike Mrdak is a deserved recipient of this Honour, announced yesterday in the Queen’s Birthday 
2016 Honours List, and on behalf of the Australian logistics industry, I offer him our warmest 
congratulations,’ said Michael Kilgariff, ALC Managing Director. 

“Mike has a long and distinguished career in the transport and infrastructure portfolio and is 
highly respected by industry. 

“He has an encyclopaedic knowledge of the infrastructure portfolio and a strong commitment to 
consult with stakeholders on investment and reform policy issues. 

“His strategic advice to the Board of ALC and insights at a number of ALC Forums on the national 
supply chain infrastructure and regulatory reform agenda has been invaluable and genuinely 
appreciated by the industry,” he said.  

Further information: Duncan Sheppard on 0412 340 934 or duncan.sheppard@austlogistics.com.au  
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